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To the Parents and Carers of Pupils Attending Good Shepherd PS & NU 
 
 
  6 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
The Education and Training Inspectorate is inspecting the provision in Good Shepherd 
PS & NU, where your child attends, on 25-28 November 2024. 
 
The inspection team members are keen to hear your views on the quality of the 
school’s provision.  If you would like to complete a confidential, online parent/carer 
questionnaire, it can be found at the link or QR code below.  The questionnaire should 
take no more than 15 minutes to complete: 
 

https://tinyurl.com/ETIGSPSParent-q 

 

It should be completed before 23:59 on Wednesday 20 November 2024. 
 

Rathgael House 

43 Balloo Road 
Rathgill 
BANGOR 
BT19 7PR 
Tel:  028 9127 9726 
Email:  eti@education-ni.gov.uk 

 

https://www.education-ni.gov.uk/department-education-privacy-notice
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https://tinyurl.com/ETIGSPSParent-q


 

If you have any problems completing the confidential questionnaire or accessing the 
link above, please contact the Inspection Services Team by email on eti@education-
ni.gov.uk or by telephone on 028 9127 9726. 
 
The Education and Training Inspectorate does not pursue/investigate individual 
complaints about an organisation.  For example, the school will have procedures for 
handling complaints/enquiries and in the first instance concerns should be brought to 
the attention of the principal or the board of governors. 
 
Thank you for your help and co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

WENDY SCOTT 
Inspection Services Team 
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